Parnjit Singh

From: Liz de Keller I
Sent: 12 September 2021 20:00

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Application 2020/5913/P

This proposal borders on the insane. The little streets around the site are already frequently clogged with traffic,
and many of the roads have steep corners difficult for HGVs. It’s bad enough for Veolia’s refuse trucks but entirely
unsuitable for regular increased access as proposed, quite apart from additional pollution and noise. It should be
remembered that a large proportion of the surrounding area is residential and that additional night time heavy
traffic is unacceptable..

PLEASE reject the application
Thank you

Yours sincerely

Christopher Cook [Professor]
401 Brinsmead Apartments

25a Ryland Rd
NWS5 3EH



